
 

Minutes of meeting 27.2.24:  

Councillors in attendance (all classes represented 

except RB and Year 4 English stream).  

 

We met with Eric from Harrison’s Catering who asked 

pupils their opinion on school meals (or why they chose 

to have packed lunch). Pupils voiced their preferences 

on popular meals as well as any dislikes. Finally, they 

had a chance to suggest dishes that they would like 

to see on the menu. 

A wider survey may be carried out in future.  

All in all, a very productive meeting!  

 

Next meeting: date TBC and World Heritage Day to 

discuss.  


